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As regards the Honourable Member's criticism of the lack of specific data in the Programme Report, in fact the statistics and data on crime and trends which he mentions are provided elsewhere, in other reports e.g. the Mission's annual reports on the activities of the EULEX judges and the Special Prosecutor's Office, or the annual statistics published by the Kosovo Police, the Office of the Chief State Prosecutor, the Ministry of Justice, and other relevant Kosovan institutions (available online or directly from those institutions). These reports include, for instance, data on the hundreds of investigations which EULEX has conducted, as well as their field operations in relation to missing persons and war crimes.
The Mission also makes other information publicly and transparently available, online, through a "Monitoring, Mentoring and Advising Tracking Mechanism", which regularly registers progress against established baselines and is much appreciated by civil society organisations and Non Governmental Organisations (NGOs) working in the broader rule of law area.  The Mission also works closely with several local NGOs which contribute to improved rule of law by exercising watchdog functions.  

International NGOs such as the International Crisis Group often make reference to EULEX public documents in their documents or analyses. 

Overall, EULEX's activities in Kosovo are actively contributing to an improved internal security in Kosovo and thus also in the European Union and therefore represent an effective use of EU taxpayer's money.

